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Job Title:  Teaching Assistant                                         Grade:  3 

 
 
 Essential Desirable 

 
 
 
 
Knowledge 

 
Understanding of relevant 
codes of practice and/or 
legislation. 
 
Knowledge and 
understanding of child 
development and learning. 
 

 
RWI Training 
 
 
Training in relevant 
learning strategies 

 
 
 
 
 
Skills and Abilities 

 
To effectively use ICT and 
use of other equipment –  
photocopier, laminator 
 
Ability to relate well to 
children and adults. 
 
To work constructively as 
part of a team. 
 
Ability to self-evaluate 
learning needs. 
 

 
Ability to use own initiative 
to enhance provision. 
 
Ability to contribute to 
providing a safe 
stimulating learning 
environment. 

 
 
Experience 

 
Experience of working with 
children of relevant age or 
with specific special needs. 
 

 
Experience of working with 
children and families who 
may have barriers to 
attending school  

 
Educational 

 
NVQ 2 for Teaching 
Assistants or equivalent 
qualifications and 
experience. 
 
Good literacy and numeracy 
skills 

 
NVQ 3 for Teaching 
Assistants or equivalent 
qualifications and 
experience. 
 
Training in behaviour 
management strategies. 
 
Team Teach Trained. 
 
First Aid at Work 
Qualification. 
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